
6th December 2019 

We have had a busy week practising the KS1 Christmas play.  It is really starting to come 
together well…you are in for a treat!  Please come along next Monday afternoon or 
Wednesday morning to enjoy and support the children with their performance. 

In maths this week with have moved on to subtracting two-digit numbers and ones/tens.  The 
children have used similar strategies gained in addition last week to calculate subtraction 
this week.  They have used concrete objects and pictorial representations to support them in 
their calculations.  

 

 

 

 

In English, the children have used peer critique to evaluate a friend’s work.  They have 
offered positive and constructive feedback to their peers, then edited and applied the 
recommended changes to their writing.   

Quick Reminder – Robin bauble and Bewick swan calendars will be on sale this Monday (9th) 
in the school playground.  If you would like to purchase your child’s item, please come and 
visit us .  Each item will be on sale for £2.50.    

 

 

 

 

For your information 

Monday 9th December – Whole school/class sale of Christmas goods – in school hall  

Monday 9th December – KS1 Christmas play – Afternoon performance. 

Wednesday 11th December – KS1 Christmas play – Morning performance 

PE will take place on Wednesday afternoons and Friday mornings.  Please can you ensure your 
child has a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and sign/initial to say 
you have read with them.    

Homework is due in on Thursday.       


